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Message from Ms.D. 
 

Thank you to everyone!  We did it.  We worked together 
and our students experienced a safe, meaningful and 
learning rich school year! As the kids might say, “We rocked 
it!”.  
 
Before we say goodbye, there are a few more items to 
discuss and events to experience.  A HUGE THANK YOU 
to our entire school staff, particularly Ms. Fiorin, and Ms. 
Dovell, for all their work in teaching, creating and organizing 
for our Spring Concert.  To Mrs. Wardell too for the beautiful 
backdrop.  What a way to end the year!  The kids loved it 
and from what I have heard from many of you, our 
community enjoyed it too!  We had viewers from many 
places including Ireland, Britain, many places in the United 
States and all over Canada.  I wonder where the video will 
go?   
 
School Supply Lists for next year and the link to the 
ordering form were emailed out last week.  The lists can 
also be found on our school website.  If you need further 
assistance, please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Your child’s year-end report will be coming home as a 
paper copy on the last day.  It will also be published on 
MyEd in the Parent Portal on June 29th.  You were emailed 
instructions of how to access the reports on-line a few 
weeks ago.  Please feel free to contact the school office if 
you have difficulty accessing the portal.  This will be the last 
year that you will receive a paper copy of the year-end 
summative report.  In coming years, the report will only be 
found in Myed. 
 
The last day of school for this year, is June 29th.  Children in 
Grades 1-5 will return to school on September 7th, with 
Kindergarten students starting on Sept. 13th (half day), 14th 
(half day) and 15th(full day). 
 
We will hopefully be meeting you in person (cross your 
fingers) on September 30th at our Meet the Teacher PAC 
sponsored BBQ!  Yahoooo! 
 
Thank you for sending in your gently used books to Mrs. 
Spencer.  She is working hard to create reading packages 
for students to take home for the summer.  Again, thank you 
for your never-ending generosity and caring for our students 
and our community.  You are appreciated by all. 

 
Stay tuned for the last Good News, Good News of the year.  
It will be published on the last day of the year.  In it, will be a 
video \ of pictures overviewing this amazing crazy year and 
some good-byes to staff leaving us this year.   
 
Once again, THANK YOU to all of you for your never-
ending support and for helping to keep us all safe.   
 
Take care and see you next year, 
Karen 
 

UPCOMING ADVENTURES 
 

Spring Concert Recording 
 
Here is the LINK to the recorded version of the concert.  We noticed it is a 
little blurry but you can still hear them loud and clear!  Well, except for a 
glitch at the beginning where we had no sound- but it was only for a minute 
and then we found the sound again.  It was such a wonderful event. 
 

https://youtu.be/qfkaVlk99_g 
 

Drive-Through Kindie Welcome Video 
 
Thank you for your attendance at our Drive-Through.  We saw almost all of 
our new Kindergarten students and their families.  It was wonderful.  We will 
be putting all the pictures we took into a video and will send it to you with the 
virtual tour of the school we are sending by email at the end of the month.  
Stay Tuned! 
 

Grade Five Year End Drive-Through Celebration 
 
On June 25th, from 3:15 to 5:15, we will be hosting a Drive-Through 
Celebration of our Grade 5s.   
Please note that we will be working together to organize traffic at the end of 
the day for both Drive-Throughs.  Thank you for your patience and ongoing 
support!  These are going to be fun events for our community! 

 
DON’T FORGET TO CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE IF YOU NEED 

INFORMATION ON DATES OR EVENTS! 
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